CITY OF CRAIG
PUBLIC NOTICE
Application to Lease City Owned Property

Mr. Ken Quigley has applied to the City of Craig to lease a 50’ x 90’
portion of Lot 4A, JT Brown Industrial Subdivision (120 JT Brown
Drive) for the purpose of storage and employee parking related to
business activities on adjacent Lots 2A and 3A.

Per Section 16.02.020 of the Craig Municipal Code, a public hearing
on the ordinance authorizing city staff to negotiate lease terms will
be held Thursday, April 6, 2023 at 6:30 p.m. in the Craig city
council chambers.

For more information, contact the Craig city planner at 826-3275,
or stop by City Hall.

(907) 826-3275 e Fax (907)826-3278 e www.craigak.com e PO Box 725, Craig, Alaska 99921




	CITY OF CRAIG

